
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 15 OF THE 

READY, RESILIENT AND RESOURCEFUL COMMITTEE  

For consideration by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan 

on April 26, 2022 

 
 
The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee met at 1:00 p.m., on March 29, 2022. 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic  

Participation 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor (Chair)  X 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri   X 

Regional Councillor Linda Jackson   X 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate X  
Councillor Tony Carella  X 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca  X 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco  X 

Councillor Alan Shefman  X 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. COVID-19 RESPONSE EFFORTS: TWO-YEAR STRATEGIC REVIEW 
AND NEXT STEPS 

The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee recommends:  

1. That the recommendations contained in the following report of 
the City Manager, dated March 29, 2022, be approved; and  

2. That Communication C1, Memorandum from the City Manager, 
dated March 25, 2022, be received.  

Recommendations 

1. That the Ready, Resilient and Resourceful (RRR) Committee 
concludes, with the final RRR Committee taking place on March 29, 
2022; 

2. That future COVID-19 related staff reports, communications, updates 
and public deputations take place at meetings of the Committee of the 
Whole or Council; and 

3. That By-law 037-2020 be amended to delete Section 7.0 (Prohibitions) 
and to amend section 18.0 (Force and Effect) such that the By-law be 
repealed on the same day the Head of Council terminates its 
declaration of a state of emergency. 
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2. UPDATE REGARDING COVID-19 BUSINESS REINTEGRATION AND 
REOPENING PLAN 

The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee recommends 
approval of the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the City Manager, dated March 29, 2022: 

Recommendations 

1. That the Update Regarding COVID-19 Business Reintegration Plan 
and Reopening report be received. 

 

3. COVID-19 PANDEMIC RESPONSE REPORT 2021 

The Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee recommends 
approval of the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the City Manager, dated March 29, 2022: 

Recommendations 

1. That the Committee receive this report for information. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:14 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor (Chair) 
 


